nesbitt engineering, inc. providing proven solutions since 1976

April 20, 2018

Mrs. Ruschelle Hamilton, Chairperson
Breathitt County Board of Education
420 Court Street

Jackson KY 41339

RE: Topographic and Property Survey
ATC Project site

Mrs. Hamilton,

Nesbitt Engineering is pleased to submit this proposal to provide a survey as outlined in the AlA
C201-2015 that was provided to us on April 11, 2018 by Carman. The survey will meet the
requirements of the selected sections of Section 2.3 concerning Topographical Surveys.

Our proposal also includes verification of the property boundaries within the defined project site.
To accomplish this, a partial boundary survey of the project area will be completed. This will
meet the requirements of the KY Surveying Standards of Practice concerning partial boundary
surveys (201 KAR 18:150 Section 12).

This scope of work will be completed within 30 days of authorization for a lump sum of $9,500.
Invoicing will be made when the survey maps are completed with payment terms of net 10 days.

If you have questions please feel free to contact me. We look forward to working with the
Breathitt County School Board and their consultants on this much needed project.

Sincerely yours,

Paul D. Nesbitt, PE,LS, MBA
President
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